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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  Members of the TAC 
 
FROM:   Eva Cosyleon, MPO Manager 
   
DATE:   11/29/2022 
 
SUBJ:          CANCELATION OF December 6, 2022 MEETING 
   
 
Members of the Transportation Advisory Commission and Citizen Advisory Committee: 
 
The December 6, 2022 TAC meeting is hereby CANCELED.  
 
The next scheduled TAC meeting is January 10, 2023, 9:00 am located at Planning Dept., 
211 E D St., Pueblo, CO 81003. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at 719-553-2248 or ecosyleon@pueblo.us. 
 
 
 
Eva Cosyleon 

http://www.pacog.net/

